
 

 

 

 

      

                                                      Media Invite 

 
All Media Houses and News Editors  

07 February 2018 

For immediate attention 

 

The Limpopo MEC for Education, Ishmael Kgetjepe together with Joy Global South 
Africa Foundation Trust and Limpopo Province Education Development Trust 
cordially invites you to the official hand over of Boys and Girls Hostel at Dendron 
Primary School. The event will be held as follows: 

 

Venue : Dendron Primary School   
Date : 08 February 2018 

Time : 09h00 
 

Working together we can do more in providing quality Education  

Issued by Communication Services 

For more information contact:  

Mr Sam Makondo  

Cell: 082 338 2684 

 

	
  


